
St. Peter’s 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL  
  

 

Opening doors with learning, faith and care  FRIDAY 23RD FEBRUARY 2024 
 

 

OFF TO A FLYING START!   
This half-term’s exciting learning adventures have certainly started 
strongly as we invited PCSO Emma into school to launch our ‘People 
who help us’ topic in Early Years and learners in Years 5 and 6 began 
their musical adventures by learning to play the guitar! Please look out 
on class dojo for this half-term’s curriculum map so you can see exactly 
what your child will be learning in the coming weeks alongside ideas 
for how you can support and help at home.  

  

JOIN US FOR BREAKFAST 
To celebrate Mother’s Day this year we are inviting 
all our Mums (inc. Nannys, Grannys, Aunts, Dads, 
Carers and other special people) to join us in 
celebrating everything that is special about our 
families. St. Peter’s will be open for breakfast on 
Friday 8th March from 8.30am – 9.30am and 

Monday 11th March from 8.00am – 9.00am serving pastries, muffins, 
toast and drinks. Families are welcome to attend either of the two 
sessions, but we kindly ask that you only attend one to allow enough 
space in the dining room for everyone. Breakfast is offered at a cost of 
£1 per person (adults and children) which is payable on entry (cash 
preferred but card machine will be available). We can’t wait to 
welcome all of our wonderful families to share in this special occasion! 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS  
Thank you to all our families for prioritising your child’s attendance 
this year. Currently our whole-school attendance is 96.1% which 
places us in the top 10% of school attendance nationally. Together we 
know that every second counts in our children’s learning journeys and 
we thank you for your continued support in ensuring that your child 
attends school promptly every day.   

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  
 

* Please see individual letters for more 
information 

 

28.02.24 Y1/Y2 Parent Workshop: 

Mastering Number 
Parents invited at 2.30pm 
 

 

05.03.24 Rec Parent Workshop: 
Speech and Language  
Parents invited at 2.45pm 
 

17. 

 

06.03.24 Year 2 Visit to Ancient High 

House 

 

07.03.24 World Book Day 
Learners invited to dress up as their 

favourite character.  
 

 

08.03.24 Mother’s Day Breakfast 
(Session 1) 8.30am – 9.30am 

 

11.03.24 Mother’s Day Breakfast 

(Session 2) 8.00am – 9.00am 
 

11.03.24 Enrichment day: Quidditch 

World Cup 
 

12.03.24 Y5/Y6 Visit to RAF Cosford 

 

13.03.24 Y1 Visit to Ancient High 
House 

 

14.03.24 Y3/4 River Studies 

Expedition 
 

15.03.24 Red Nose Day 
Details to follow 
 

 

20.03.24 PTFA Easter 
Eggstravaganza! 
After school activity 3.30pm – 
5.00pm 

22.03.  

22.03.24 
 

 
22.03.24 

Year 6 Social Action Project 
Presentation  
Y6 parents invited for 9.15am 
 

Open Door Friday @ 2.45pm 

COSTUME ALERT! Just a reminder that 

we are asking learners to come to school 
dressed as a favourite book character for 
World Book Day on Thursday 7th March 2024! 


